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Robert Said What? 
Rights of the Parliamentary Law:  Majority, Minority, Absentees, Individual Members, All of These 

  From the Charlotte County Parliamentarians Unit 
 

                           February 1, 2018 

                                   From the desk of Sam King, CCPU President 
 

In anticipation of the upcoming changes to the testing procedures to become a 
Registered Parliamentarian (RP), CCPU study classes started mid-January.  Joyce 
Gleason, our Educational Chair, is determined to see our unit have more RP’s! The 
class meets every Monday morning at the FOP Hall from 9-11 AM.  
The cost to join the class is $10 for incidentals, coffee, and support in the learning 
process (priceless!).  If you are considering taking the PR exam, call Joyce at: 941-637-
5921 to sign up for the class.   

  
Practical Application classes started on January 18th and will continue until February 
22nd, at the Fraternal Order of Police Hall in Port Charlotte. Members find your Practical 
Application book, plan to attend, and learn!  There will be four classes in February – 
every Thursday morning from 9 - noon.  

  

The Executive Board, led by Libby Curnow, will be presenting the budget for the coming 
year at the March meeting.  Look for it with the March RSWhat? newsletter. 

  
The minutes (draft) from the meeting of January 11, 2018, are attached.  Please take 
the time to read the minutes before the March meeting.  

 

         Mark Your Calendars for the next unit Meeting! 

Thursday, March 8
th 

   at 9:30 - 11:30 am 

Joyce’s Teaching Moments will be held immediately after the meeting.    
 

FYI:  The Georgia State Parliamentarians are holding an educational workshop on February 24
th

. 

 

 Attachments: Draft of the minutes from the January 11
th
 meeting and GA State workshop flyer 

 

 


